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Can you believe it’s almost the end of the school year?  This year has gone by 
quickly!  May will be a busy month as we wrap up the school year with learning, fun, 
and special celebrations. 
 

 Please send a jacket or sweater with your child each day. Some mornings are 
chilly when we go outside. We play on the playground whenever we can.   

 Preschool will be hosting a picnic on the back lawn on May 11th at 5:30pm. 
Please, look out for information going home about that. 

 Our Promotion Graduation Celebration will be held on Thursday, May 19 at 
6:00pm. This is a very special time of year as we celebrate how much the 
children have grown and matured. Those who are in Ms. Cindy, Ms. Jessica, 
Ms. Lora, and Ms. Vicki’s classes will participate in graduation. They will 
perform songs, followed by a graduation and promotion ceremony and 
slideshow from our year. Everyone is encouraged to attend!! 

 Please remember, our last days of Preschool and PDO are Wednesday, May 18 
and Thursday, May 19. Those days will be filled with fun, laughter, and hugs! 

 The summer session of PDO begins on Tuesday, May 31st. If you are registered 
for summer, you will receive a letter at the end of the month with all the 
information you need to start the summer of fun at Beaver Ridge! We still have 
a few spots available in our summer program. If you know anyone who is 
interested, please have them call us at 531-2052. 

 If you have not registered for the 2022/2023 school year and would like to do so, 
please contact the office as soon as possible! Many of our classes are already 
full. Remember, registration is first come, first served. You cannot be 
guaranteed a space in the program until you register. 

 
We have had such a wonderful year! We would like to take this opportunity to thank 
everyone for all the support you have given our programs throughout the year. We 
feel so blessed that you have chosen to share your children with us. We love them all 
very much.   

 
Have a Great Summer!              
BRUMC Preschool/PDO Staff 

 

Whatever things you ask in prayer, believing, you will receive. 
Matthew 21:22 


